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Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
March 27th- March 31st were Parent Teacher 
Conferences.  I hope everyone could attend 

and see all the amazing things your child 
has been doing here at AFCCC.  If you were 
unable to make a scheduled meeting our 
teachers would be more than happy to 

share with you.  
 

Staff & Parent “Bond” Fire 
 

In May (date panding) we will be holding 
our second annual Staff & Parent “Bond” 
Fire from 5pm-10pm.  It will be held at 

“The Farm” aka- Miss Jess’s House. Please 
ask for the address. We will have activities 
for the kids, a petting zoo, bond fire (with 
s’mores) and ask that each person bring a 

dish to pass.  We hope to see everyone 
there. 

 

Easter fun! 
 

We will be celebrating Easter with the 
children the week of April 10th-14th.  On 

April 14th we will have a field trip to Irvine 
Park where we will hold an easter egg hunt 
for all of the children.  Please remember 

to sign your permission slip and include the 
$5 fee.  

 

 
 

 

Wagner’s Beach Party 
 

We had so much fun at Wagner’s 
Beach Party on our field trip in March.  
Make sure to Check out our Facebook 

page to see all of the photos.  

 
 



 

 

April 3rd- Kolben 

April 6th- Owen 

April 8th-Aunika 

April 9th- Miss Ari & Emma 

April 11th- Leah 

April 13th- Lincoln & Aubrey 

April 18th- Miss Amber H 

April 20th- Miss Morgan 

April 23rd- Callie 

April 26th- Miss Courtney  

April 27th- Eathan & Evan 

April 28th- Brielle 

 

Please feel free to bring in a birthday 

snack but please ask teacher if there are 

any allergies in the classroom that your 

child is in.   

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
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Dates to Remember 
 

 April 1st- April Fools Day 

 April 11th- Staff Meeting  

 April 14th- Field trip & Wear NEON 

 April 14th- Easter Egg Hunt 

 April 16th- Easter 

 April 20th - Scholastic Book Due 

 April 22nd- Earth Day  
 

WELCOME! 
TEACHER PHILOSOPHY “It is our philosophy to 

provide your child with warm and caring 

surroundings.  We will allow the children to 

experiment through creative play, small and large 

motor exercises, art, music, math, and 

science.  We will also do our best to assist the 

children learning self-respect, self-esteem as well 

as respect and compassion for others.” 

 

  

 Thank You Parents! 

  

 

 

  April Birthdays! 

Reminder to Parents: 

Parents please remember to empty out your 

child’s mailboxes at least once a week.  Also 

remember to take home all extra items 

hanging on your child’s hook. 

Thank You. 

Our goal as a professional child care provider 

is to provide your child with a clean, safe, 

comfortable environment where they can play 

and learn with guidance and loving care while 

you are at work or attending school. 


